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Media Contact: Sergeant Teresa Howard                                                Date: September 6, 2019 

 

LCSO Investigates Vehicle Versus Pedestrian Traffic Crash 

Yesterday evening at around 8:45 pm, Leon County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to the 

area of Old Bainbridge Road and Danesborough Drive in reference to a vehicle versus pedestrian 

crash.  

74 year old, Robert Macko was hit while walking on Old Bainbridge Rd by a passing vehicle and 

may have been hit by a second passing vehicle only described as a white vehicle.  Macko is 

currently in the hospital and in stable condition.    

Members of the LCSO Traffic Unit are investigating the crash and if anyone has any information 

please contact Deputy Brandon Deas.  
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